
Email 140818 from Programme Officer to representors re MIQs etc 

 

This note is being sent to all Publication stage representors regarding the Local Plan and provides the 

following documents:  

 1. The Inspector’s Matters Issues and Questions (‘MIQs’)  

2. Guidance Notes relating to the above and the series of hearings scheduled to commence on 

Tuesday 9 October  

3. Examination hearing programme for the above, including participant details 

4. Location map for the hearings venue and local car parking   

  

I will be providing further information to intended participants regarding the hearings in due course, 

and these details will also become available via the Examination webpage which you are asked to 

view periodically for latest updates:  

https://www.cravendc.gov.uk/planning/planning-policy/new-local-plan/craven-district-council-local-

plan-examination/  

The related New Local Plan webpage, accessible via the above, provides access to a comprehensive 

range of further information including the content of your original representations which may be 

viewed via the following webpage: 

https://www.cravendc.gov.uk/planning/planning-policy/new-local-plan/representations/   

  

Please would you view the documents accompanying this communication as soon as possible as 

these set out particular requirements and key dates for those wishing to participate or submit 

further material.  It is not my intention to summarise these documents but I would nevertheless ask 

you to note in particular:  

1. the deadline of Tuesday 25 September for responses to the Inspector’s MIQs  

2. that your response should identify to which MIQ it relates; this should have direct relevance to 

your earlier representation.  

  

Regarding participation at the hearings, you will see included in the attached programme those of 

who have recently indicated a desire to participate and it is important that you now review this, as 

soon as possible but in any event no later than 28 August, and let me know if any changes are 

required. It may be, for instance, that some of your original points have since been satisfied in which 

respect the Inspector’s Initial Questions (Examination webpage library items EL1.001a-b) may be of 

https://www.cravendc.gov.uk/planning/planning-policy/new-local-plan/craven-district-council-local-plan-examination/
https://www.cravendc.gov.uk/planning/planning-policy/new-local-plan/craven-district-council-local-plan-examination/
https://www.cravendc.gov.uk/planning/planning-policy/new-local-plan/representations/


interest.  There is also an opportunity to comment upon the general content of the programme – 

see Guidance Note items 19 and 40-43 – and the same deadline date of 28 August applies. 

Those of you who may now wish to participate but have not recently indicated this should also 

advise me of your interest.    

 In addition to those who wish to participate in discussion at the hearings, the event is also open to 

observers.  It is not necessary to formally advise me if you plan to attend in this manner but if 

possible a brief note would be appreciated to assist my preparations.  

You are welcome to contact me if I need to elaborate upon any of the above or if I can be of further 

assistance.    

 

 Thank you.  

  

Tony 

Tony Blackburn 

Programme Officer 

01254 260286 

 

 


